
 

 

SENFORA SARL (“SENFORA”) 

Senfora is 100% owned by International Petroleum Investment Company (“IPIC”) 

which is in turn 100% owned by the Government of the Emirate of Abu Dhabi.  

Senfora has its registered office at 20 rue de la Poste L-2346 Luxembourg and its 

managers are as follows: 

� His Excellency Khadem Al Qubaisi, the Managaing director of IPIC; and 

� Mr. Khalifa Al Romaithi, the Deputy Director – Investments of IPIC. 

 

IPIC was formed by the Government of the Emirate of Abu Dhabi in 1984 and is 

tasked with a mandate to invest globally in energy and energy related sectors.  

The Chairman of IPIC is His Highness Sheikh Mansour bin Zayed Al Nahyan.   

 

Senfora intends to appoint Mr. Mohamed Al Fahim as its representative at the 

General and Supervisory Board of EDP – Energias de Portugal, SA.  Mr. Al Fahim is 

the Manager of IPIC’s Finance Division.  He is 34 years old and a graduate of 

Suffolk University (Boston, USA) with a Bachelor of Science (Finance Major).  Prior 

to joining IPIC, Mr. Al Fahim was Head of Group Financing Department at Abu 

Dhabi National Oil Company (ADNOC) - between 2000 and 2008. He joined IPIC 

in September 2008 as Finance Division Manager.  
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